
 

 

3rd October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 10 GCSE Information Evening – Thursday 12th October 2023 

Our Year 10 cohort has made an excellent start to Key Stage 4 and we’re very proud of how the 
majority of pupils have adapted to their new GCSE courses. We hope that they have told you that 
they are enjoying their subjects and appreciating the sense of maturity and responsibility that comes 
with being in Year 10. 

To help you support your child through the next two years, we would like to invite you to an 
information evening. During the session senior leaders, will cover the following important points: 

• Key dates for the next two years 
• Revision advice 
• How you can support your child with revision and exam preparation 
• Key ways in which the school supports all pupils during their GCSES 
• Specific guidance from each subject which will ensure pupils make sustained progress 

The purpose of this evening is to introduce parents to Key Stage 4, to help you actively support your 
child’s learning and to provide you with details of the Key Stage 4 curriculum. General questions will 
be answered, and there will be an opportunity to speak to senior members of staff at the end of the 
evening, should you have any individual issues or concerns. The evening will also include an 
opportunity to purchase essential revision guides using cash only if you wish to buy them on the 
night.  These revision guides will also be available to purchase through the school online SCOPAY 
cashless system following the event. 

The information evening will take place on Thursday 12th October, 6-7pm, in the School hall and 
both parents/carers and Year 10 students are encouraged to attend. 

Although the external examinations in the summer of 2025 are still a way off, the feedback we have 
received from Year 10 parents/carers in previous years, is that this advance information is very 
useful. 

It would be great to see you at the evening and I look forward to seeing you there. Come along for 
an update, a chat and coffee at the start of the most important academic years for our Year 10s. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr J Sayce 
Assistant Principal for Progress and Achievement 
& Teacher of History 
jsayce@acle.norfolk.sch.uk 
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